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Primary 2A have had a great 

start to 2016. They have made 

their New Year Resolutions and 

are aiming to work harder this 

term and also help out more at 

home!  

What we will be learning… 

Numeracy: This term we will be learning 

about numbers to 20. We will be using ten 

frames to help understand teen numbers. We 

will be learning 3d shapes and revising 2d 

shapes. We will be improving our problem 

skills and mental maths involving numbers, 

shape and patterns. 

Literacy: We will be learning new sounds 

during Early Intervention. We will be 

improving our reading & comprehension skills 

and will be practising the reading & spelling 

of our key words. Writing will focus on using 

our imagination this term. I look forward to 

reading some great stories. 

Class topic:  This term we will be learning 

about Toys. If you have any favourite toys 

from your past that you would like to share 

please bring in. Also if you have any stories 

(or photos) about a favourite toy when you 

or your parents were young, we would love 

to hear/see them. 

Dates for your diary : 

Homework 

Homework will still be issued on a 

Monday. Please ensure it is returned on 

a Thursday. It is expected your child will 

practise their reading and key words 

every night. Maths and Phonics 

homework will also be issued.  

Gym days have changed to a Monday 

for outdoor and a Thursday for indoor. 

Please return the indoor kit and 

please provide an outdoor gym kit. 

IMPORTANT DATES : 

Family Fitness Night – Wed 27th 

January  

Dress in Tartan – Thur 28th January 

Dress in Red – Friday 12th February  

£1.00 with all donations to British 

Heart Foundation 

 

 

 

 


